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Division of General Motors Corporation 

Massena Plant 

Post Office Box 460 

Massena, NeweYork 13662 RECEIVED 
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February 23, 1990 

Chief, Site Investigation and Compliance Branch < 
Emergency and Remedial Response Division 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region II \ 
26 Federal Plaza 
New York, New York 10278 

Dear Sirs: 

We would like to take soil samples from areas adjacent 
to our lagoons and the north and east disposal areas. We 
will submit the samples to our consultants for further bench 
scale studies. The samples would be small, approximately 
one to two pounds and will be used to assess the 
effectiveness of the various treatment processes available. 

Your expedient reply to this request is appreciated. 
Should you or your staff have any questions concerning this 
matter, please contact me at 315-764-2233. 

Sincerely 

jHd&4/rtCr~ 
Douglas C. Premo 
Facility Coordinator 
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